
My hope is that if OR is able to add a district (or not) and proceed with a redistricting process 
that the process is fair, unbiased, and not driven by partisan ambitions or political outcomes. 

A neutral, professional approach will be most likely the most acceptable to Oregon residents and 
serve the future functioning of our state the best. 

Thank you for your deliberations.  Good luck. 

Sincerely, 

Susan P. Rust, District 2 

 


